From: Fusun Gencsu
Sent: 30 April 2020 13:53
To: Planning
Subject: URGENT - Tree felling application number 2020/1583/T
Dear Madany/Sir,

T am writing in relation to the Planning Application number 20230/1583/T to fell to ground a
tree at 11 Chalcot Gardens NW3.

The address on this application is incorrect and the tree in question is in my garden
which is 10 Chalcot Gardens.

I became aware of this applicatioin and the decision yesterday when my Freeholder informed
me of the suggested date for felling.

I have important reservations and comments to make and have just noticed that the deadline
for comments has expired yesterday.

Please would you allow me some time to do this?

It may also be helpful to correct the address on the application/notice so that it does not
mislead the stakcholders.

I look forward to your advice on how I should proceed with my comments.
Kind regards,

Fusun Gencsu
Leaseholder



